
Glenorchy War Memorial Pool – Re-Opening 

Mr BEHRAKIS question to MINISTER for SPORT and EVENTS 

During the election, the government announced $5 million to reopen the Glenorchy War 
Memorial Pool. I have been contacted by councillors from Glenorchy Council seeking 
an update on timelines of when they may expect the important works to be able to 
commence. When will the Glenorchy Council receive the funding and be able to start 
actioning works so that residents can once again access the pool?  


